
 

NOTICE 

 

Date:  15.02.2024 

 

Subject: Admission Open for Session 2024-25 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are pleased to announce that SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL is now accepting admissions for the 

academic session 2024-25. Admission is open for classes Nursery to Nine. 

 

Admissions will be open until the end of May 15.2024. Parents interested in enrolling their children are 

requested to visit the school office between [8:30 AM to 1:30 PM] to collect the admission form and 

prospectus. 

 

Please note that seats are limited, and admissions will be granted on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

For more information, kindly contact the school office at 9471579596, 8603585586  

email:- sridaseducation2019@gmail.com. 

We look forward to welcoming new students into the SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rohit Singh 

Principal 

SRIDAS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 



 

 


